
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Institute for Population and Social Research,  Mahidol University 

Announcement of the Result of Selection to the Post of Foreign Expert 

----------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

  In reference to the Announcement of the Institute for Population and 

Social Research, Mahidol University, dated on December 22
nd

, 2014 for the 

vacancy of the Foreign Expert position and invitation for the applications to this 

post. The selection processes have now been completed and we would like to 

announce the result of the selection. 

 

None of the candidates was selected for this post. 

 

 

                                                Announced on March 27
th

, 2015 

 

 

  (Sureeporn Punpuing, Ph.D.) 

                  Director 

Institute for Population and Social Research 


